Johnson, Harriet

From: Pallas, Karen

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2011 12:42 PM
To: Casey, Mike

Ce: Johnson, Harriet; Duffy, Kate

Subject: : Public Records Request - 12-8-11
Attachments: VSEA public records request 12-8-11.pdf
Mike,

Please find attached a written response from Commissioner Duffy regarding your public records request 1o Secretary
Spaulding dated December 8, 2011. The original will follow via mail. '

Karen

Karen Palias { Office of the Commissioner | Vermont Department of Human Resources
110 State Street | Montpelier, VT 05620-3001 | Ph: 802-828-3491 | Fax' 802-828-3409



Siate of Vermont [phone] Boz-828-3401 Agency of Administration
Department of Huiman Resources [fax) ‘Boz-828-3400

Commissioner's Office : ,

110 State Street

Montpelier, VT 65620-3001

www.vermorntpersonnel.org

VIA EMAIL AND REGULAR MAIL

December 12, 2011

Michael Casey, VSEA General Counsel
Vermont State Employees’ Association, Inc.
155 State Street

- P.0.Box 518
Montpelier, VT 05601-0518

Re:  Public Records Request

Dear Mike:

I am writing in response to your letter to Secretary Spaulding dated December 8, 2011 requesting
the production of public records. Please be advised this request will require considerable '
research. Therefore, pursuant to 1 V.S.A, Section 318, T am notifying you that the State will
require additional time to respond to the request. I hope to provide a response to you on or
before December 22, 2011.

In accordance with 1 V.S.A. Section 316, the State may also charge for the production of any
records you réquest. At present, I cannot accurately estimate the staff time and potential costs
that could be incurred. 1 will, of course, advise you once I bave more complete information
about the costs, '

Please give me a call if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

¢o: Jeb Spaulding, Secretary of Administration

% VERMONT




